
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

COMMUNITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMS 

 

 

A Public Hearing will be held by the Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners in the Board 

Assembly Room on the fifth floor of the Pinellas County Courthouse, 315 Court Street, Clearwater, 

Florida, beginning at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 20, 2017, to obtain citizen views on the Fiscal Year 

2017-2018 Annual Action Plan submission. The Annual Action Plan is Pinellas County’s application for 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) funds and the 

Pinellas County Consortium’s annual application for HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME) funds. 

 

The anticipated allocation for Pinellas County’s CDBG and ESG Programs and the Consortium’s HOME 

Program for 2017-2018 is $4,783,424, which includes grant funds to be received from the U.S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development as well as anticipated program income. The Consortium 

consists of Pinellas County, acting in its capacity as an Urban County, and the City of Largo. 

 

Persons are advised that, if they decide to appeal any decision made at this hearing, they will need a 

record of the proceedings, and, for such purposes, they may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 

proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is based.  

 

If you are a person with a disability who needs any accommodation in order to participate in this hearing, 

you are entitled, at no cost to you, to the provision of certain assistance. Should you need assistance, 

please contact the Office of Human Rights, 400 S. Fort Harrison Avenue, 5th Floor, Clearwater, FL 33756 

(727) 464-4062 (V/TDD). 

 

 


